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EVENTS COMING UP

e New student photographs will be taken on Wednesday 18th September. All Year 7 students, and those who
have joined us during the academic year will have their photo taken. The proofs will take roughly 2 weeks to
come back to school and will be handed to students during registration to take home should anyone wish to
purchase prints.

e Please save the date for our Open Evening, which will be held in school on Thursday 10th October from
6pm until 8.30pm.

e Bags 2 School will be making a collection from school on Wednesday 30th September. Bags will be sent
home with students prior to this for you to fill with any unwanted items of clothing. It is a fantastic way for the
PTFA to raise funds for the school.

e School clubs - Netball club will be held on a Tuesday after school 3pm - 4pm, there will be open courts during
the extended lunch break. Tennis club started this week. Due to popular demand we have had to run two groups
of students, so they will attend on alternate weeks. There will be a week A group and a week B group, these will

run in line with the timetable.

OTHER INFORMATION
e School Lockers. ILS provides lockers for Pewsey Vale School students. The lockers are owned by ILS
and are available for students to rent on an annual basis. Rental costs are £25 per year allowing use
from September through to July. Please note all bookings terminate at the end of the school year in
July. We apologise but there is no discount for lockers booked late in the year.

The locker size is as follows:

Height: 595mm e Width: 300mm e Depth: 450mm

To guarantee a locker please book online at their website www.ilsschools.co.uk

* FREE Home Energy Efficiency surveys starting October 2024

Are you worried about the cost of heating your home?

Come to a free talk and demonstration of using a thermal imaging camera to perform a home energy
survey. Thursday 10th October 2024, 19:00 to 21:00 at the Bouverie Hall in Pewsey.

The talk will describe and demonstrate how to use a thermal imaging camera to do a home energy
survey. Surveys can only be carried out when the weather gets colder (from about October onwards).
e Pewsey Carnival will be celebrated from 9th - 22nd September.

A few of our Year 11 students are organising the Window Spotting competition
this year as part of their Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award. Please enter to
support them in their venture. To find out more details on all the carnival
events and see the full programme which includes information on entering or

how to get tickets for certain events, visit the carnival website P ——
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https://pewsey-carnival.org.uk/en
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